Goteborg 24" of Oct 2002

This message was sent by Volvo regarding the conference call which will take part today
on the 24™of Oct at 3.00 pm CET, or 9.00 am EST.

Welcome to listen to the results of Q3 by clicking on the link:

http://www.vcall.com/EventPage.asp? D=82529

Yours sincerely,

Volvo



